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Katharine Perry Quoted in Bloomberg Law Article on 
Firefighting Foam Lawsuits

February 10, 2023

An article for Bloomberg Law discusses MG+M The Law Firm Partner Katharine Perry's comments during a PFAS 
litigation and regulatory conference hosted by Perrin Conferences.

The article summarizes comments from the conference related to the In re Aqueous Film-Forming Foams Products 
Liability Litigation and bellwether trials. The conference also covered other current PFAS litigation and multidistrict 
litigation status, state and federal PFAS legislative and regulatory developments, remediation options and the future 
of PFAS litigation. 

Read the full article. 
Subscription is required.
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